From: JTML Transport <jtmltransport@outlook.com>
Date: Fri, Feb 21, 2025 at4:17 PM

Subject: Letter concerning customer access

To: Chad Ceretti <cerettisgrocery@gmail.com>

JTML Transport Inc.
Milton Station, PE

To whom it may concern,

It has been brought to my attention that some people feel that access to and from Cerettis Grocery in
Borden - Carleton, PE is hazardous. | want to give my opinion as | own a trucking company based on P.E.|.

Myself or my drivers have not had any issues arriving or departing Cerettis when we buy fuel there. We

buy fuel there due to the convenient location. No problems have been reported to me over the last 10
years of entering or leaving this location from the TCH by my drivers. We have tractor trailers thatare 73 ft

long and that have stopped to fuel there 2- 3 times a week year round.

Best regards,

John MacLean
JTML TransportInc.
Phone: 902 626 7723



